Darling Point Wharf Upgrade community drop-in
session postponed

Due to recent COVID-19 cases located in the eastern suburbs, we have postponed the Darling
Point Wharf community drop-in session on Saturday 19 June for the safety of our staff and the
community.

The new session will take place on Saturday 26 June between 1pm and 4pm. There will be no
formal presentation so drop in at any time.

Please register your interest to attend. This will help us to put in place COVID safe measures and
contact you if the situation changes.

About the proposed wharf upgrade

The NSW Government is planning to improve Darling Point Wharf as part of the Transport
Access Program.

The upgrades would make the wharf accessible to people with additional mobility requirements,
parents/carers with prams and customers with luggage.

For more information visit our project web page and interactive portal to see images of the
proposed design.

Please feel free to share this information with your networks.

How to have your say

You can ask questions and share your feedback by either:

o Completing a quick survey
o Emailing wharfupgradeprogram@transport.nsw.gov.au

¢ Phoning 1800 770 973
e Speaking to the team: to book a time either complete the survey, phone 1800 770
973 or email us

Share your feedback by 5pm Sunday 27 June 2021.

All feedback will be considered by the project team and used to inform the design.
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Contact the project team at wharfupgradeprogram@transport.nsw.gov.au or call 1800 770 973

(toll free) during business hours.

HAVE YOUR SAY
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